
Director Lusardi Receives Research Award

In a sign of the global reach of GFLEC’s work, the Thule Foundation, an affiliate of the Swedish
insurance company Skandia, has awarded Director Lusardi the 2017 Skandia Research Award on
Long-Term Savings. Past recipients of the award include Joshua Rauh of Stanford University and
Ralph Koijen of New York University. The award includes a prize of 10,000 euros.

Lusardi will be presented with the award at her lecture “Financial Literacy and Long-Term Financial
Security” at the Swedish House of Finance in Stockholm on November 16, 2017.

Click here to view the press release (in Swedish).
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